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I moved to Pennsylvania 2 years ago and have flown out of Altoona numerous times. The staff and crew at
Southern Airways have always been courteous and professional. As a former member of the military who worked
on aircraft,  I appreciate flying SA's smaller aircraft and enjoying my flight. They are roomy,  comfortable, and
serve the local area well as both a central and connecting hub to other airports. I hope the choice is made to keep
Southern Airways in Altoona.

Sincerely, 

Barbara Pounder 


